
 

Terrapin Tally 2023 
CALLING ALL  

COMMUNITY SCIENTISTS 
The NC Wildlife Resources Commission & partners need volunteers to conduct 

kayak surveys to document diamondback terrapin sightings in the creeks and 

marshes of NC.  If you like to kayak and have a smart phone, you can help! 

WANTED: Teams of 2 kayakers to paddle pre-defined routes and record                               
          diamondback terrapin sightings  
          (Equipment NOT provided) 

WHEN? Two-hour data collection sessions available on  
               May 4-7, May 18-21, & June 1-4 
                 (Times vary—choose to paddle one or more days) 

WHERE? Various coastal locations from Brunswick 
                 County to Carteret County, NC (Choose one or more from a defined list) 

WHY? Contribute to a database that helps biologists understand the density,      
   distribution, & trends of this species of special concern   

Training is Mandatory  - Register required! - terrapintallync.org   
Complete the pre-training and select one live training: 

Virtual option—April 11, 6-7:30 pm OR 

In-person options—April 13, 6-7:30 pm at UNCW in Wilmington OR  

    April 15, 10-11:30 am at Pine Knoll Shores Aquarium 

Register, view list  

of locations and 

times, & learn more 

about terrapins at 

terrapintallync.org 


